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The meeting of representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality of Ključ was
held in the premises of the Municipality on September 11, 2024. The meeting was attended by Mr. Željko
Obradović, Director of the FGA, Mr. Sead Hadžić, Assistant Director, and the Municipality Mayor, Mr.
Nedžad Zukanović with his associates.

At the meeting, the activities carried out on the implementation of land administration projects in the
territory of Municipality of Ključ were analyzed ( public exhibition process of data regarding survey and
cadastral classification of land, utility cadastre, address register, digital archive, etc.).



The biggest challenge for Municipality of Ključ is the completion of the public exhibition process of data
regarding survey and cadastral classification of land for the rest 12 cadastral municipalities. During 2022,
with the joint financing of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality of Ključ, subdivisional
plans were made and the public exhibition process of data continued in cadastral municipalities Ključ 1
and Ključ 2.

Representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality of Ključ agreed on further
activities, first of all, the public exhibition process of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of
land. It was agreed that more activities on the establishment of the real estate cadastre should initiate in the
future (implementation of changes received in valid cadastre, additional survey and public exhibition of
data), the address register and other projects that Federal Geodetic Administration, together with local self-
government units, implements on the territory of the Federation of BiH.
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